
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

4, November, 1914. 

Dear Garrison, 

Thanks for your notet I will suggest that they should ask 
the officials at the Surgeon General's Library to f,~ i ve the most 
complete list possible, as it would be most important. Your letter 
is ver-<J interesting. 

Sincerely yours, 

i7m. Osler 


